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PE2004/F: Abolish the use of Public Private 
Partnerships in Scotland 
  

This submission is to inform the Committee that Jubilee Scotland is 

officially closing on the 15th of January 2024. This, however, will not 

affect the petition or the overall campaign. The campaign will continue 

through the work of the Scotland Against Public Private Partnerships 

Task Force, who were previously led by Jubilee Scotland. Dr Line 

Christensen is a member of the Task Force and will remain as the key 

contact for the petition. We look forward to the next review of our 

petition. 

If you have any questions or need further details, please do not hesitate 

to contact Dr Line Christensen (the email address is noted with the 

Clerk of the Committee).  

Thank you.  

 

  
 


